
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 11th February Year 3 Stepping out 

Wednesday 12th February Year 4 AT GLOW 

Thursday 13th February Spread the Love Disco 

Friday 14th February Finish for half term 

Monday 24th February INSET Day 
Tuesday 25th February Return to school 

Thursday 27th February Young Voices  

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 

Tuesday 11th March Stoke’s Gotta Sing 

Wednesday 12th March Year 3 EP GLOW 

Wednesday 19th March Recorder Festival 

Friday 28th March and 
Monday 31st March 

INSET days 

Tuesday 8th April Pre-nursery stay and play 

Wednesday 9th April Year 3 NB GLOW 

Thursday 10th April Easter Bonnets and egg scenes 

Friday 11th April Finish for Easter 

Monday 28th April Return to school 

St Giles’ and St George’s C of E Academy 
Aspire Believe Achieve 

Wednesday 22nd January 

 

 
 

We will be having a school Spread the Love disco on Thursday 13th February. 

 

EYFS: In school time 

Year 1 – Year 3: 4.45pm – 5.45pm 

Year 4 – 6: 6pm – 7pm 

 

Please log onto parentpay to purchase your child’s ticket (£1 each including a drink and a snack) 

Call for help! 

Nursery are learning all about Our Community and People Who Help Us and this week enjoyed a visit 

from Mrs Pointon who is a Community First Responder 

 
 

If you, or anyone you know, has a job helping in the community and would be willing to come in and 

share it with the children, please contact the office. Many thanks. 

Attendance  

From Mon 3rd Jan until Fri 17th Jan: 

 

Whole school – 96% 

Nursery – 93% 

Reception – 95% 

Year 1 – 97% 

Year 2 – 94% 

Year 3 – 97% 

Year 4 – 97% 

Year 5 – 98% 

Year 6 – 97% 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Bonnets and Eggs 

 

On Thursday 10th April, we will be having our 

annual Easter bonnet parade (for EYFS and KS1) 

and decorate an egg competition (for KS2) and 

we would like to encourage the children to be 

creative and get thinking about their designs. 

 
 

 

 
 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 6th 

March. 

Keep your eye out on facebook and dojo for more 

information. 

After school clubs 

 
 

We are really pleased that so many children are attending our after school clubs. Please can you ensure that if 
your child is planning to attend a club you have signed them up for it on arbor. If you are struggling with this 

please speak to your child’s class teacher or the office. Many thanks. 


